
Submitter: Scott Robertson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

I urge you to reject House Bill 3103, which would force the Department of Forestry to 

log our public forests at reckless and unsustainable levels. 

 

Oregonians expect their leaders to stand up for our environment, not cave to the 

demands of timber executives seeking bigger profits. 

 

These are the only forests we have, and we should be doing everything in our power 

to keep them healthy and vibrant.  As a way for us to keep our water clean, keep our 

air clean, store carbon, recreate, and pass down to future generations.   

 

Have you seen our forests from a plane lately?  They are a patchwork of scars from 

too much logging.  We need less logging, not more of it. 

 

Thank you, 

Scott 


